
Public Works Committee Meeting 
December 20, 2017, Johnsburg Village Hall 

 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Wally Steffens, Chuck Schaefer, Bill Rudzena 

and Jim Blackowicz 

 

Meeting started: 7:31pm  

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minute 

 

 

Budget Review 

 

 

 

Department 

Review 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s 

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

Committee Member Blackowicz moved to approve the 

November 1, 2017 minutes. Seconded by Committee 

Member Bathje. All present voted aye. Motion carried.  

 

Dave Walsh stated that the Claremont Hills line item 

is high due to issues with electronics and lightning 

storms. 

 

Dave Walsh – Public Works Foreman reported:  

• Public Works has been working 1 day a week 

at the golf course  

• Seventy-five ton of salt has been delivered 

• Prepared sewer plant for up-coming frigid 

temperatures 

 

Chairman McEvoy reported: 

• The Village has closed on Chapel Hill Golf 

Course property & talking to golf course 

management teams to take care of day-to-

day business.  

• The sewer system on Sunnyside Beach has 

been hooked-up except for a few homes.  

• Next sewer project will be putting a lift 

station next to the fire station on Johnsburg 

Rd. to allow commercial businesses on 

Johnsburg Road to hook up.   

 

Committee Member Blackowicz moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Schaefer seconded the motion. 

All Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 7:54PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


